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Dear Student:                                    July 31, 2024 
   
 
This letter serves as the official notification of your academic suspension from the University of Mississippi, effective 
immediately. You are re-admissible for the Spring 2025 term without any petition of your status. You need only complete 
an online application for re-admission.     
 
To continue enrollment for Fall semester 2024, you may be readmitted through one of the following options:   
 
1. You may choose to participate in the Contractual Readmission Program.  This program requires you to enroll in 

EDHE 202 - Fundamentals of Active Learning, which provides academic support. You must apply to this program 
through the Center for Student Success and First-Year Experience (662.915.1217) by Thursday, August 15, 2024. 
Go online to: http://cssfye.olemiss.edu/contractual-readmission-program/ to access the application and learn more 
about the Contractual Readmission Program.  
 

2. If you have taken a course in which you received a “C-“, “D” or “F” grade, you may request forgiveness or exclusion. 
This may raise your grade point average (GPA) enough to make you eligible to return.  The full policy may be found 
here. https://policies.olemiss.edu/ShowDetails.jsp?istatPara=1&policyObjidPara=10647554.  

 
If you qualify for this option and wish to use it, you may print the form by going to http://registrar.olemiss.edu and, 
under Paper Forms, select Forgiveness Policy and Form. Once you have completed the form, please submit it to the 
Registrar’s Office by email to registrar@olemiss.edu or dropping it off in Martindale-Cole room 104. 

 
 
If you have been placed on Financial Aid Suspension, you should contact the Office of Financial Aid.  Completing a 
Financial Aid Suspension appeal WILL NOT correct your academic suspension.  
 
We wish you well in your future academic endeavors.  Feel free to contact the Registrar’s Office at 662.915.7792 or 
registrar@olemiss.edu with any questions regarding your academic standing.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Danielle Ambrose 
Registrar 
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